
Friday 5th November 2021 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been 

learning this week: 

The children have been excited to learn about Bonfire Night 

this week and ending the week with a Wellie Walk, hot 

chocolate and biscuit! 

   
   
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

    

   
 

 

 

Some of the things the children 

might experience next week:  
 

We will be learning about the Indian 

festival of lights, Diwali! It’s set to be 

a really exciting week in school, 

making a clay Diva and making a fruit 

rocket.  

 

For Remembrance Day, we will also 

be colouring a poppy and taking park 

in a minute’s silence.  

 
 

Next week the children will be 

learning two new sounds: e and u.  

                           

 

  

 

 

 

Wonderful Wellies 

Will start next week. Willows on a Wednesday and Cherries on a 

Friday. Please send your child into school with their wellies in a 

named carrier bag on their Wonderful Wellies day. They need 

their school shoes too. You are welcome to leave these wellies in 

school if that’s easier and then the children can use them to play 

on the field too. Please tell your child whether they need to take 

them home or can keep them in school.  

 
 

Children in Need 

Friday 19th November we will be 

supporting ‘Children in Need’. The 

children can come to school dressed 

in spotty clothes and a voluntary 

contribution of at least £1.   

 
 

                       

                                                  

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information: 
Jumpers/Cardigans: Please can you make sure that your child knows where their name is in their 

jumper/cardigan and can independently read/recognise this to find their jumper/cardigan. We still have a lot of 

jumpers and cardigans with no names.  

Toast money: There is still a lot of toast money outstanding. You can pay £1 on a Monday or £7 for the half term. 

From next week, only the children who have paid for toast will receive it. Many thanks. 

Christmas plays: Cherry and Willow are starting work on their Christmas Play, ‘Once Upon a Christmas Eve’. 

Costume letters will come out next week and further details will follow from Mr Queralt.  

Have a super weekend!  

 
 
 


